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                                                   Volume 29, Number 49, 25 June 2014              

IMMEDIATE PROGRAM 
  VENUE              SPEAKER / TOPIC CHAIRPERSON 

 This Meeting:  Wednesday 25 June 6pm for 6.30pm start  
LOC Bistro  Changeover Night Terry R / Rhonda 

  Next Meeting: Wednesday 2 July 6pm for 6.30pm start 
LOC    NYSF Students Don 

 

 IMPORTANT ADDRESSES & CLUB INFORMATION 
Club Postal Address: P.O. BOX 295 GLEN WAVERLEY 3150 
Web Address: http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/  
FACEBOOK ADDRESS: http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary 
 
Bulletin Copy Deadline: 5.00 PM. Sunday to Glen Watkins. 
 
Other Important Addresses: 
1. Oakleigh Market shifts are 6am-10.30am and 9.30am till 1pm. The address is Cnr Atherton 
Rd and Hanover Sts Oakleigh. 
2. Mount Waverley Market shifts are 7-11.00 shift 1 (x 2 pax) then 11-2pm shift 2 (x 1 pax). 
The Address is Hamilton Place Shopping Centre, Stephenson’s Road Mount Waverley. 
3. Leighoak Club (LOC) is located at 1555 Dandenong Road Oakleigh. 

 
         ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 

 
PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR MEETING ATTENDANCE EACH WEEK TO KEITH KENDRICK 
ON 0437940617. ADVICES OF LEAVE DATES WOULD ALSO BE APPRECIATED.  
 
OUR FOOD DONATION BIN FOR MONASH WAVERLEY COMMUNITY 
INFORMATION & SUPPORT (MWCIS) WILL COMMENCE AGAIN 22 JAN 2014. 
PLEASE BRING A SMALL DONATION OF NON PERISHABLE FOOD FOR THE 
DONATION BIN WHICH WILL BE LOCATED AT THE ENTRANCE TO THE 
MEETING. 
 
CALENDAR OF UPCOMING CLUB/ROTARY EVENTS IS ON THE LAST PAGE OF THIS 
BULLETIN. ROTARIANS PLEASE CHECK FOR YOUR MARKET/ROTARY PROJECT 
COMMITMENTS ON THIS PAGE AND MARK YOUR DIARIES ACCORDINGLY. 
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                          PHOTO’S FROM LAST WEEK 

   
 Lyn and Paul                                                              Ros and Beth 

     
   Keith and Philip                                                                          Paul

 

PRESIDENTS REPORT (for 25 June 2014)  
It was great to finish up our programme for the year with a social get together 
at the Leighoak Bistro. I didn’t hear any complaints about the meals – the 
servings seemed quite generous as well. I have received an email from Robyn 
which I will circulate next meeting. Terry O’Brien advised me that he has been 
in hospital with a double hernia – a bit of a shock, but he notified me that the 
pain is easing and he is on the mend. I hope that is still the case and he is right 
for next week. 

Paul and I met with a tradesman adviser to give us preliminary cost estimates for our ANZAC 
memorial proposal. As I have previously advised you, our project, devised by Paul, had passed a 
couple of major hurdles and is now being considered by Dept of Veterans  Affairs in Canberra for 
possible funding under the Federal Government’s ANZAC Centenary local grants fund.  Many 
other submissions have not made it this far so here’s hoping. 
The two recipients of the Salter Russell award, granted via Chris Brassington, President of 
MWCIS , have expressed their deep gratitude via Chris to me personally, and to Glen, to be 
passed on to the Club. Naturally the recipients names will not be published, but they are very 
grateful. 
Ron Thorpe passed to me last night a Certificate of Appreciation in recognition of our support for 
CPEC.  As you know Ron and Don and their merry band of helpers have put a great deal of effort 
over the years on behalf of our club to help this leading educational centre for people with 
cerebral palsy. 
This week is changeover night. Six more sleeps and I get to pass the chain of office to Rhonda, 
but who’s counting?  Rhonda has a great team lined up and with your help and her enthusiasm; 
we are in for a great year. Let’s make the Changeover night really special by having everybody 
attend.  Please let Keith know as soon as you can. We have an extra course, so the cost will be a 
little higher, but it is a special night so I hope that you don’t mind. Talk to Keith if you need to 
know more, and I will see you then. 
Until Wednesday 
Terry 
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Don                                             Beth and Ros 

         CONGRATULATIONS & CELEBRATIONS 
25 June – 1 July:   
Happy birthday to Malcolm F on 27th June. Congratulations to Glen and Janine on their 
wedding anniversary on 28th June. Congratulations to Rhonda on anniversary of joining 
Rotary, on 25th June and to Bill on anniversary of joining our club on 27th June. 
 

            MEMBERS ANNOUNCEMENTS 
None this week.  

  CALENDAR/PROGRAM                                                                         
for addresses -  please refer page 1 of this bulletin 
LEGEND:    black Club Market         xxxx Club Meeting         xxxx Rotary/Club Project 
 Date            Venue                    Time                  Event (or Topic)           Chairperson  
27 June Pinewood Coles 9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup    Adrian 
29 June Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Pat / Don 
2 July LOC  6pm-8pm NYSF Students  Don  
4 July  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup     Pat 
6 July Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Jeff/John  
9 July LOC  6pm-8pm Retired Brigadier Neale Bavington Malcolm C  
11 July  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup     Don 
13 July Mt Waverley 7am-2pm Mount Waverley Market ? 
16 July Glen Waverley RSL 6pm-8pm Social Night  NA 
18 July  Pinewood Coles 9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup    Phil 
20 July Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Phillip/Pat 
23 July LOC  6pm-8pm ?   Pete   
25 July  Pinewood Coles 9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup    Ros 
27 July Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Lou/John 
30 July LOC  6pm-8pm ?   Ros   
  
 


